
Memories of Lockdown 

Ordering Information 

 

 

 
REFLECTIONS: Shared Memory of Lockdown and U3A 
Recorder Group's LOCKDOWN POETRY, both of which so vividly 
record memories of our first lockdown, are still available to order.  

To own your copy of these historic records, phone Hilary on 07795573180 or email on 
hil.clark221@btinternet.com to place your order. Payment is by donation (£10 
suggested), either using the Give A Little button on our website, or bank transfer to: 

St Marys Church Caterham 
Sort Code: 83-04-25 
A/c 19336631 
 
Please put ‘BOOK’ as your reference if you are paying directly to our account and add 
Gift Aid (where possible). 

Thank You: Happy Reading. 
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